
OBJECTION TO DETAILS OF WORKS COMPLETED BEFORE APPROVAL OF DETAILS UNDER

APPLICATION REF: 2014/6067/P

Dear Ms Chivers,

I live at 18 Holly Mount immediately opposite the wall concerned and on

the other side of Holly Steps. I have a problem insofar as I have had

builders peering into my kitchen for the last 6 months which is rather

uncomfortable when I am in my dressing gown. The new trellising however

does not resolve this problem moreover it is completely out of keeping

with the rest of this Georgian street and introduces a distinctly naf

aspect to the street. The original application to demolish the garage at

this site under reference 2013/4569/C stated that it should be removed

so that "the visual integrity of the original boundary wall will be

re-instated and a large overbearing bulk will be removed from the

streetscene.”

1. 

The trellising on top of the boundary wall should be removed as

it compromises the visual integrity of the wall that the applicant

claimed would be preserved by removing the garage. 

2. 

The height of the gate should be in line with the original

boundary wall.

3. 

Both the trellising and the gate are over 2 metres high and

reduce the light in surrounding homes.

Kind Regards,

Dr Catherine Bercusson
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